
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Dreher’s Class 

Curriculum 
 

During the first half of the Autumn Term we're studying the following 
subjects/topics: Computing: Coding; History: Leisure & Entertainment; PE: 
Health Related Fitness and Swimming; PSHE: Be Yourself; Music: Livin' on 
a Prayer (Bon Jovi); Art: North America Art and Science: Animals, 
including humans. English and Maths will be taught in differentiated 
groups, usually by another teacher. 
 
In addition, your child will experience a variety of indoor and outdoor 
nurture sessions, which will provide your child with the support they need 
to feel safe at school; to be able to get on with other children and develop 
the confidence and resilience they need to succeed both academically and 
in life. 
 
Homework is Maths (Times Tables) and English (online reading). You can 
help your child learn their times tables using 
https://wwwtopmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button and if you wish 
your child’s individual user name and password for Bug Club, please let me 
know and I’ll message them to you. 

     
 

Polite Requests 
 

Please can you send your child to 
school with a bag and appropriate 
clothing for the day’s weather 
forecast, e.g. jumper, coat, woolly 
hat and gloves, when it is cold and a 
cap or sun hat, when it is sunny, 
 
In addition, please can you send 
wellies and trainers in to school, and 
where possible can pairs be kept at 
school? 
 
The clothing and footwear will help 
your child to learn outside the 
classroom in all seasons. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 

 

Here is some information, which you may find useful, as 
your child starts the new school year. We look forward 
to working with you, to make your child be the best that 

they can be! Mr. Dreher  

Contact Details 

If you have any questions or queries 
regarding your child please don’t 
hesitate to contact me, in the first 
instance through Class Dojo, or by 
phone on (01782) 550202 or by email 
at jdreher@cicely.manorhall.academy 

 

Physical Education 
 

Our PE sessions will be on Mondays 
and Thursdays. School PE kit will be 
provided, but please send in 
appropriate footwear on these days. 
 
Our swimming sessions will be on 
Wednesdays at Trentham Academy, 
Stoke-on-Trent, starting on 
27/9/23. Please send in swimming 
trunks/swimsuit, a towel and a swim 
cap (if needed). If you wish your 
child to wear goggles you will need to 
contact me, to give your permission. 


